
 
                   
 

 

 CEO - Mrs C. Woolf 

Hamstel Road, Southend-on-Sea, Essex  SS2  4PQ 
Telephone: 01702 468461    

Email: office@his.porticoacademytrust.co.uk 
Website: www.hamstelinfants.co.uk 

Principal: Mr S. Roche 

 
Tuesday 21st November 2023 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As I am sure you are already aware, we use a platform in school called Class Dojo as our classroom 
management system for the children to collect their ‘dojos’ (rewards) linked to our school values.  The 
children all have their own ‘monster avatar’ and can see the dojos they have earnt. 
 
This platform also offers a safe way for teachers to communicate with the children in their class, set 
tasks in school or home and provide a way for the children to upload videos, photos and learning they 
would like to share with their teacher.   
 
As a school we would like Fox Class to trial this area of the platform at home and in school.  The children 
with be given their own login so they will have their own account and be able to access their avatar 
and share any home learning they have completed or achievements from outside of school.  If this trial 
proves to be successful it would replace our current platform Seesaw. 
 
I will be doing a tutorial with the children in class to show them how to access and use the platform 
but could I ask for a parent or carer to be present with the child when it comes to logging in for the 

first time at home.   

The children will come home with their log in QR codes this week.  I would appreciate it if you could 
find 5 minutes to sit down with your child to help them set up their account. We will be looking for 
some honest feedback from you and the children during this trial, so any thoughts would be 
appreciated.  If successful we hope to roll out the use of this platform in January with the rest of the 
KS1 classes.   

We hope you and your child enjoy exploring this platform together.   

Thank you for your support.   
 
Miss Iruskieta  
Class Teacher 
Hamstel Infant School & Nursery 
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